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STATEMENT OF PUPIL ADMISSION NUMBERS (PAN) 2022-2023 

We at Bempton Primary School have made an application to the Authority to have our PAN increased from 

the academic year 2022-2023.  The reason for this is due to us having a new extension built onto the current 

school building, allowing us to have capacity to accommodate more pupils on roll into our reception class, 

thus moving through the year groups up to our year six.  Through following procurement and working closely 

with ERYC our extension has been certified complete in line with the building regulations on 9th November 

2020.   Our PAN is currently set at 12 pupils and we have taken measures to have this increased to 15.   

Consultations are taking place between Wednesday 4th November until Wednesday 16th December 2020.  We 

will find out our PAN after this date for the school year 2022-2023.  

 

 

UPDATE 04/02/2021 

Following on from the consultation meeting, cabinet have now met and approved our request to change our 

PAN.  This change applies from September 2022. We are delighted to receive this good news and hope to 

welcome more children into our school reception class from September 2022. 
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